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Dr. Warren K. Sinclair, President

National Council on Radiation Protection
and Measurements

7910 Woodmont Avenue - Suite 1016
Washington, D.C. 20014

Dear Dr. Sinclair:

Thank you for your invitation of July 13, 1979 for the Niuclear Regulatory
Commission to designate an individual to provide liaisom to the Council .
We welcome this opportunity to improve our relationship as a collaborating
organization with the NCRP.

I am pleased to name Dr. Jacob Kastner to be the individ.ual to act as
liaison between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission and tite Council.
Dr. Kastner is currently a member of the NCRP and is, therefore, in an
ideal position to serve as our official liaison represeratative. Dr.
Kastner's address is:

Dr. Jacob Kastner
Office of Nuclear Materials

Safety and Safeguards (396-SS)
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20055

nd his telephone number is (301) 427-4240.;

We appreciate your extending us this opportunity to provide staff
technical input into the review of draft reports of the Council. This
opportunity should be helpf to both our organizations.

S'ncerely, f
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JosehhM.Hendrie
Chaitman
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